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27th September 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

A few years ago children, parents and carers voted for our school motto, ‘Explore, Dream, Discover’. We had a 

lovely mural made in the hall and we are proud of our ethos. So, we have launched ‘Explore, Dream, Discover’ 

cards in classrooms so that the mural, ethos is brought into everyday learning and recognised.   

Each time a child goes above and beyond in reading, maths, behaviour, out of school achievements, we award 

a stamp, which goes on the EDD card. Once a child completes their card, they receive a small prize. So, please 

ask the children how they are getting on with their card and encourage the children to work towards filling their 

card. You always support us with our school ideas and we appreciate the support. Thank you.  

 

Social Media and Seesaw 

In school, Twitter, Facebook and Marvellous Me are all used to keep you up to date with events in school. Seesaw 

can be used for this as well, and can give you more insight into work in each class and show you how well your 

child is doing at school. If you would like to sign up and haven’t, then feel free to ring and ask for advice and 

support because we are here to help.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

R Birtwhistle 
Head Teacher. 
 

 

  

http://www.thevillageprimary.org.uk/

